
                                                

BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL DOHA – QATAR 

 

 
BHPS/CIR.NO: 02 /2024-25                                                                                                      DATE: 07.04.2024 

 

Hearty welcome to the Tiny Tots of Kindergarten – I (LKG) to Bhavans Public School. 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are happy to welcome your ward to the world of learning, most exciting, enjoyable , 

rewarding, lengthy, funfilled ,experiencing, and growing phase in their life.  Hearty Welcome to 

the Parents to the Academic year 2024-25 and request you to note the following points and kindly 

cooperate with us. 

1. Make sure that your child is bringing school diary, pencil, eraser, sharpener and rhymes 

books  every day  to the school. 

2.  Fill up the information on the three pages of the student’s particulars in the school 

diary. 

3. To ensure all belongings get returned to the right student, please label your child's bag 

with their name and division. 

4. Cover all note books, text books with transparent sheets and label them. 

5. Text books will be sent alternate days from school. 

6.  Students should carry napkins, a spoon and a water bottle duly labelled along with their 

lunch. 

7.  Children are highly advised to eat breakfast and bring a healthy snack to school in their 

lunch boxes including healthy sandwiches, vegetables, fruits and nuts supervised by their 

parents. 

8.  It is compulsory to send a spare dress and inner garments duly labelled in the child’s 

bag. 

9. Students are not allowed to bring any toys from home neither wear precious accessories 

during school hours. 

10. Keep a track of the academic calendar, and the school diary for the day to day 

activities. 

11. As per the curriculum plan, portions will be taught in the Class. (Month wise) 

12. Contact the class teacher, if needed, in the number given in school diary. 

13. Daily updates will be sent through Bhavan’s Mobile App by the class teacher, kindly 

download the App. 

14. KG-I Classes will commence on Tuesday, 16th April and the School timings will be 

7.00am to 11.00am. 

 

With warm Regards 
                          

                         

 

 

Principal                               


